
N a t i o n a l  A r c h i t e c t u r a l  A c c r e d i t i n g  B o a r d ,  I n c .  

April 30, 2014 
 
Denis Hector, Acting Dean 
University of Miami 
School of Architecture 
Bldg. 48E, Room 217 
Coral Gables, FL  33124 
 
 
Dear Denis, 
 
After reviewing the Interim Progress Program Report submitted by the University 
of Miami School of Architecture, the National Architectural Accrediting Board 
(NAAB) has concluded that the IPR is accepted as having demonstrated 
satisfactory progress toward addressing deficiencies identified in the most recent 
Visiting Team Report.  No further reporting is required until the Architecture 
Program Report (APR) is due for your next NAAB visit.   
 
The term of accreditation stands. The next visit will be in 2017. The program is 
required to continue submitting an Annual Statistical Report through the ARS.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Shannon B. Kraus, FAIA, NCARB, MBA, FACHA 
President-elect 
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